
 
  

April 15, 2016 
  
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 
  
Here we are already in the middle of April and heading toward our Bible Publishing 
Month of May 2016. Time sure has a way of slipping up on us. We are praying and 
asking the Lord to give us enough money to buy 4 truck loads of paper and a good used 
4 color press. 
  
We finally were able to get the CTP (Computer to Plate) up and running, but not 
without a substantial amount of money. It cost us around $6,000.00 to get it repaired 
and a new print engine installed. This seems like a lot, and the salesman we bought this 
from is still working on trying to get us some of the money back. He also sent in a love 
offering of $500.00 to help toward the expenses as he feels the company did not do all 
that it could have done price wise. Please pray for him as he is still trying to get the 
company to do the right thing.  
  

The 20,000 English Whole Bibles we printed are all collated and are being 

bound.  We will be printing 20,000 to 40,000 English John and Romans with the 

paper we have left and are in the process of getting another truck load of paper 

in. 

  

We are still working on trying to find a digital files for the Cambodian people. 

  

The dates for our Bible Publishing Month Telethon is Saturday, May 21st from 

8:00 a.m. til 12:00 p.m. Friday, May 27th from 6:00 p.m. til 10:00 p.m. and 

Saturday, May 28th from 8:00 a.m. til 12:00 p.m. You can watch it live by going 

to www:wyshtv.com. This year our goal is $125,000.00. Enough to buy 3 

truckloads of paper and $50,000.00 for a small digital press. This Bible 

Publishing Month allows us to purchase more paper and equipment (Or to keep 

it running) and to do other projects that come up during the year. For example 

this year already we have requests to do a Cambodian John and Romans, 

Garifuna New Testament not counting the English and Spanish and the other 

languages that we get request for. We have requests all the time for new 

languages and then we have to find those we can print, set them up and ready 

them for print. If we do not give the missionary the tools to work with they will 

have nothing to use for discipling.  Please make this a matter of pray what the 

Lord would have you do. 

  

What I am asking: For your church to give during the Bible Publishing Month 

Telethon to help us to raise funds to purchase more paper/equipment in order to 

reach the demanding requests for scriptures. We appreciate all that you do in 

supporting us on a monthly basis. We  just ask for you to pray about it and as 

Paul asked the question after his conversion, “Lord what wilt thou have me to 

do?” We are not asking for ourselves, but for those who do not have a copy of 

the Word of God in their language. As the Apostle Paul said in Philip. 4:17 “ 

Not because I desire a gift: but I desire fruit that may abound to your account.” 

We covet your prayers and may God richly bless you as you faithfully serve 

Him.  
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 If you decide to give you may call toll free at 1-866– 412-8112. You may also watch us live on 

the web by going to www:wyshtv.com. Thank you, and God bless you for your faithful support to 

this ministry. May God richly bless you and your church as you faithfully serve Him. 

  

Since our last newsletter in February we have shipped out the following scriptures: 

  

English John and Romans   10,000 English New Testaments     927 

English Whole Bible              602 Japanese John and Romans        200 

Spanish John and Romans     3,440 Spanish New Testaments  1,680 

Spanish Whole Bibles         3,472 

  

Total Shipped: 20,321  Total for the year:  78,251 

  

  

In his Service, 

  
  
  

H.B. Carney II, Printing Director        Rick Gaylor, Head Pressman 
Ashley Calhoun, Asst. Pressman         Jason Childs, Offset Pressman 

Alison Blythe, Graphic Design 


